
 

 

Michael Austin Harris 
 

 My name is Michael Harris, and I am running for re-election as the Secretary-Treasurer of 
the International Practice Section. 
 
Over the last four years, I have served as the Secretary Treasurer of the International 
Practice Section ensuring that meeting minutes are fully accounted for during executive 
meetings and reported accurately on IPS’s funds received from the WSBA. Additionally, I 
have endeavored to ensure that the section continues to serve its members through its mini-
CLE programs and Huneke Fellowship. 
 
This past year has presented challenges in engagement, and I recognize the need for fresh 
approaches to reinvigorate participation in our section. If re-elected, I will focus on increasing 
attendance at meetings, exploring alternative avenues for engagement to better serve our 
members, and actively encouraging new and young lawyers to take on leadership roles 
within IPS. 
 
Please do not hesitate to reach out to me if you have any questions about my application or 
qualifications. Thank you for your consideration, and I look forward to continuing serving the 
WSBA community. 

 

 


